
PTA PRESS RELEASE 

Philippine Tax Academy to Convene an Executive Forum on Local Finance 

Management and Natural Resources Governance 

 

The Philippine Tax Academy (PTA), a learning institution mandated by Republic Act 10143 
to conduct all the training and continuing education programs for tax and customs collectors 
and administrators of the government, is pleased to announce its upcoming Executive Forum 
on Local Finance Management and Natural Resources Governance, taking place on April 26, 
2024, at the Diamond Hotel Manila. 

This forum focuses on ensuring judicious financial management and good governance of 
natural resources, and is designed for local government officials, executives, and practitioners 
interested in learning about new developments, innovative solutions, and best practices for 
optimizing revenue generation at the local government level. It features four panel sessions on 
Municipal Bonds, Water Resources Management, Natural Resources Governance, and Local 
Finance Management focusing on “LGU Access to Finance in the Age of the Mandanas 
Ruling”, with resource speakers from the Asian Development Bank, Water.Org, UPLB College 
of Forestry and Natural Resources, and Bureau of Local Government Finance, respectively. 

With DOF Secretary Ralph G. Recto set to deliver a keynote message, this forum will provide 
participants with valuable insights that they can use to improve the financial health of their 
communities and ensure the sustainable management of natural resources. 

 


